
Subject: Re: IMDISP update
Posted by Paul van Delst on Wed, 02 Aug 2000 07:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

"Liam E. Gumley" wrote:
>  
>  Jason Li wrote:
>> 
>>  in article 39871156.5881D591@ssec.wisc.edu, Liam E.Gumley at
>>  Liam.Gumley@ssec.wisc.edu wrote on 8/1/00 2:05 PM:
>> 
>>>  I have yet to make a red cent from IMDISP, however donations of beer are
>>>  always accepted.
>> 
>>  If you come to Maryland again, beer is on me.
>  
>  You're on.
>  
>  1225 W. Dayton St., Madison WI 53706, USA for any shipped contributions
>  ;-)

Bloody 'ell, you should be shipping the stuff *out* of Wisconsin. It's
shure hard to get good beer in DC unless you hop in your car. 'tho I did
find a pub the other day that has Newcastle...ON TAP!

As a way to assuage all the blood, sweat, and tears invested in IMDISP,
I'll have a beer or two on your behalf 2nite.  :o)

paulv

-- 
Paul van Delst           Ph:  (301) 763-8000 x7274
CIMSS @ NOAA/NCEP        Fax: (301) 763-8545
Rm.202, 5200 Auth Rd.    Email: pvandelst@ncep.noaa.gov
Camp Springs MD 20746
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